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New journal: Advances in Raptor Studies

. In February 1995, a new omithological journal will commence publication. Advances
in Raptor Studies welcomes original contribulions pertaining to all aspects of the
biology of birds of prey, including owls, Manuscripts will be accepted in English,
with a complete summary in the author's language. For further information
(instructions to authors, subscriptions efe.) write to;

The Editor, Advances in Rapior Studies,
Giovanni Leonardi Editore, Via Santangelo Fulei 28, 95127 Catania, Italy.

Funds for conservation projects

BirdLife International and the Fauna and Flora Preservation Sociely, with support
from British Petroleum, hold an annual compeltition for conservation exploration
projects. Projects are judged especially on the level of host couniry involvement and
the global importance of the conservation issues on which the project is focused.
Proposals for 1995 expeditions must be entered no later than 31 December 1994, For
further information, contact:

Michael K. Poulsen
BirdLife International, Weltbrook Court, Girton Road, Cambridge CB3 ONA, UK.
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